
 

Homestead Housing Authority, RFQ for Co-Developer 

Addendum 1 

 

Please be advised, the reference in RFQ regarding Smith & 

Henzy was a typographical error and Smith and Henzy has no 

current relationship with the HHA.  

 

Thank you. 

 

Shane R. White, Sr. 

Executive Director 

 

 

 


